
The NC Central Regional Science Fair is coming!
Due to COVID restrictions, we will not be able to hold the traditional Holly Ridge Science Fair this year.

Instead, we will showcase student projects on our website and we will be happy to sponsor any student scientists 
(Grades 3-5) who wish to enter the Virtual NC Central Regional Fair!

Any student who completes a science fair project and wishes to be featured on our school website should 
send pictures and a description of their work to their teacher !   Only Grades 3-5 are eligible to enter the 

regional fair!

Interested in participating in the Virtual REGIONAL Fair (Grades 3-5)? Check out the NC Science Fair website.
The regional and state science fairs have strict requirements for submitted projects. Please read the website 

carefully to make sure your project meets these guidelines.
And don’t forget to check out the FAQ!

Please reach out to Mr. Warren (bwarren@wcpss.net) with any questions!

Save the Dates for the Regional Fair
Registration Opens:  December 2020

Registration Closes:  January 22nd, 2021 at 5:00pm
Regional Elementary Science Fair: February 6th, 2021

https://ncsefreg3a.stemwizard.com/public_site/home/ncsefreg3a
http://ncsef.org/index.php/ncsef/nc-regional-fairs
mailto:bwarren@wcpss.net

